
March 13, 2020  

Intermountain cancelled all work this week due to forecasted rain. 

Next week, March 16—20, the contractor will not be working due to forecasted 

rain and concerns for their crew due to issues surrounding the COVID-19.   

The plan is to resume striping at Morning Star Mine Road on Monday, March 23rd.  

There is approx. 5 days of striping work remaining in Mojave. 

 

The work at Manzanar NHS is scheduled to begin on March 30th. 

 

 

 To Be Continued... 

 

 

  

 

 

Striping Halted for a Second Week 

 C O N S T RU C T I O N  N E W S L E T T E R  
Pavement Preservation Manzanar 

C O N S T R U C T I O N  AC T I V I T I E S  
  Project Information 

Contractor: 

Intermountain Slurry 

Seal, Inc. 
Begin Construction: 

January 13, 2020 

Est. Completion Date: 

April 29, 2020 

Project Description: 

Pavement marking 
multiple routes 
throughout the    
Mojave National 

Preserve. 

Pavement preserva-
tion at the Manza-
nar National Historic 
Site will include 
pavement patching, 
crack sealing, micro 
surfacing, and 

pavement markings. 

Don Brouillard 

  Project Engineer: donald.brouillard@dot.gov  Contact Us: 

  Project Website: https://flh.fhwa.dot.gov/projects/ca/manzanar/ 

Expect delays of up to 15 minutes on various routes as the work progresses. 

D E L AY S  A N D  C LO S U R E S  

WO R K  S C H E D U L E  

M—F, 7:30 to 6:00 

mailto:donald.brouillard@dot.gov

